
 

Enviroschools Update: A Greener Term 3!  
 

Kia ora whānau, 

We are excited to share some of the wonderful Enviroschools projects happening 
at our school this term, as we continue our journey to become a greener, more 
sustainable community. 

New Plants and Native Trees Arrive! A big thank you to our local council for 
generously donating a fantastic selection of plants and native trees! Over the 
coming weeks, our students will have the opportunity to get their hands dirty and 
help plant these around the school grounds. This is a wonderful chance to 
beautify our kura and create more habitats for our local wildlife. 

Student-Led Initiatives: 

 Our student leaders, the Tu Rangatira, are taking charge of some brilliant 
projects this term: 

●​ Attracting Native Birds: The team is busy making plans to build and 
install bird feeders around the school. We hope to encourage more native 
birds like the tūī and pīwakawaka (fantail) to visit us. 

●​ Reducing Our Rubbish: The Tu Rangatira are also leading the charge on 
reducing waste. They will be looking at ways we can all work together to 
minimise rubbish in our playground and classrooms. 

It is fantastic to see our students taking such passionate ownership of these 
initiatives. Thank you for your continued support as we empower our learners to 
care for our environment. 

 



 

 

Some of the team busy decorating bird feeders! 
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